If you lost your bill, you can find a copy of your bill in the Summer Winter Tax Roll 2020 in the right hand column on this page.  Everyone is listed alphabetically, so scroll down til you find your name, note the page and print the page for yourself.

If that doesn’t work for you then email the treasurer at bltreas@torchlake.com and I can send you a new copy of your original bill when I get to work on Wednesday.
